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Integrated Community Stroke Rehabilitation 

Training Videos

A small task and finish group with clinical representatives across Lancashire and South

Cumbria have developed training videos for staff working in Stroke services. The team are

currently finalising the videos and these will then be shared across Lancashire and South

Cumbria. The next phase will be developing an E-Learning package.

Training Opportunities

There will be another phase of training events for Stroke rehabilitation staff working across

Lancashire and South Cumbria. Please ensure you are added to the distribution list to receive

the communications.

Task and Finish Groups

There will be a series of task and finish groups scheduled this year to help support the

implementation of the Integrated Stroke Rehabilitation Services.

Please contact Kaleigh.brewer@nhs.net if you would like to be added to the information

distribution list.

Establishing an Integrated Stroke Delivery Network (ISDN)

The Strategic Stroke Improvement Group are designing and delivering an Institute for

Healthcare Improvement (IHI) Breakthrough Series Collaborative. Our aim is to establish an

Integrated Stroke Delivery Network (ISDN) for the ICS and standardise our Stroke models of

care including Prevention, Urgent Care, Acute Care, Rehabilitation, Long Term Support and

pathways.

Learning session 1 took place on 08 February 2020 and the focus of this session included

Prevention, Ambulatory Care Model and the ISDN measurement strategy. It was reassuring to

note that all sites are moving forward with the implementation of the Ambulatory Care Model.
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Thank you to all the teams for their continued contribution!

Stroke Artificial Intelligence

Following an evaluation and demonstration of suppliers, a preferred supplier has been chosen

– Brainomix an Oxford based company who is also a chosen supplier for the Cheshire and

Mersey AI project.

There is now a rigorous procurement process and the anticipated timeframe for this exciting

artificial intelligence product to go live is June 2020.

Question and Queries

This briefing is for use within your own organisation and across your local system, for

discussion and information. Please feel free to include it on

meeting agendas and circulation lists as you see fit.

If you have any questions or queries, please contact

lsc.strokeprogramme@nhs.net

and we will endeavour to respond as soon as possible.


